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(Jan. 23) and looked over the site. I arranged for preliminary work at five points (see Jan. 24).
In the afternoon ran down to Merowe in Mr. Welcome’s motor launch (loaned the

expedition for my services at Gebel Moya where I did two weeks excavation in Feb.
March 1914). Saw Governor Jackson, had talk with him and told him our plans. He very
kindly offered us the use of the Rest House at Merowe and also the use of the new Rest
House at Kerma (built with convict labor this last summer). Arranged to come down
soon to go over Prof. Griffith’s stores and equipment and make an estimate of their value
to us. Col. Jackson invited us all to lunch about next Monday (Jan. 31).


